
Public Notice 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 $ 5  26 - 53, notice is given of a 401 Water Quality 
Certification application for Davis Drive in Marlboro, Mass. The project involves filling of 613 square 
feet ofbordering vegetated wetlands which evenlually drain into the Sudbury Reservoir, which by 
definition, makes the wetland an "Outstanding Resource Water." The project proponent is Robert 
Valchuis, 180 Farm RD, Marlboro, MA. 01752. Additional information may be obtained from Jerome B. 
Cam, Ph.D. at Carr Research Laboratory, Suite D-36, 251 West Central ST, Natick, MA 01760, Tel: 
(508)651-7027. Written comments should be sent to Mr. Ken Chin, Dept. of Environmental Protection, 
Division of Wetland and Waterways, 1 Winter ST, Boston MA 02108 within 21 days of this notice, with a 
copy to Dr. Cam. Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private 
organization with a mandate to protect the environment that has submitted written comments before the end 
of the public comment period, may also appeal the Department's Certification. Failure to submit written 
comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an 
adjudicatory hearing. 


